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Resolution in support of University Housing creating a committee to reevaluate the 

visitation policy of designated first-year student resident halls. 

 

Short Title: A resolution to support University Housing creating a committee to reevaluate the 

current visitation policy for First-Year Housing. 

Whereas, over recent years there have been several criticisms and/or concerns about the 

designated first-year student resident halls’ visitation policy; and 

Whereas,  on November 13th, 2019, the Student Government Association distributed a 

visitation policy survey to all designated first-year student resident halls’ residents 

to address these concerns; and  

Whereas,  the survey received four-hundred and twenty-one individual responses; and  

Whereas,  nearly ninety-one percent of respondents voted to change or remove the existing 

policy; and 

Whereas, the formation of a review committee is necessary to properly evaluate the policy; 

and 

Whereas, it is necessary to create a committee to ensure all parties involved are represented; 

and 

Whereas, the committee shall consist of at least one SGA Senator, one current Resident 

Assistant, one University Housing staff member, and one current first-year 

student living in a designated first-year student residence hall. 

 

 



BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED BY THE STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION OF 

ARKANSAS STATE UNIVERSITY THAT: 

 

This institution formally supports the creation of a committee with the above members to 

reevaluate the existing visitation policy for designated first-year student resident halls.  

 

Pass ____                                                              Fail ____  

______________________                                  _______________________         

Drew Roberson, Vice President                                    Erika Tuck, President  

 

 

 

 


